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Nelson Adams said it better than we could in his year 
end address to the Students Representative Council and we 

agree with his sentiments entirely.
However, the SRC is only impotent when its members have 

sterile minds. Most of the new members with few notable 
exceptions, attended their first council meeting last Sunday 

night. Apparently it was the first formal business meeting 
most of them had ever attended because they were instructed 
in such matters as how to raise their hands to receive the 

maxiumu effect.

It is true
pressure group on the provincial government 
Administration. This does not mean that they have been en­
tirely useless. The very fact that SRC members began talking 

about education and the role d the student in his academic 
community this year shows that they had a deeper and longer 

range conception of the student as a person.
Wayne Beach cries for more efficiency. This sounds im­

pressive now. However, he will soon find that his committees 
will not be able to handle the responsibilities placed on them, 
and he will soon learn, as Lawson Hunter did, that if you 

want anything Lone, do it yourself.
Don't worry, incoming SRC, if you 

SRC, you will be doing fine.
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Letters to the Editorkeep up to the pastcan
must suffer because of poorfore a terribly long éhot at 

the best paper award! How management. I sincerely hope
that in future years, editors 
learn their lesson from what

WHAT CAN WE SAY
Ed if or:

I saw how desperately you 
pleaded in last week's paper 
for someone to write to you. 
I'm writing mainly out of 
pity, although I immediately 
questioned why nobody bother­
ed to write. Somehow I can­
not help feel that it is the 
fault of the paper. I think I 
remember those glorious is­
sues that rolled out in volume 
before Christmas. It seems 
terribly funny that over the 
holiday break everything 
died down. Wasn't there a 
C.U.P. conference over the 
holidays, and wasn't the 
paper going all out, last term 
for the CUP 'Best Paper 
Award'??

Perhaps my theory of why 
you • now plead for more 
money is wrong, but surely, 
better planning could have 
.taken place. The students at 
UNB should have come be-

demoralizing it is to scrape 
up the two page issue every 
week!! Is this indicative of 
the campus spirit now that 
carnival is over? The fault 
has been made and nothing 
now can be done. We students

CHEhas happened. HANG YOUR 
HEAD IN SHAME, BRUNS- 
W/CKAN/.'/.'//*****

CARNIVAL NEEDS:
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The Carnival Committee is calling for members for next 
Those who are considering applying had better be pre- SC0T1ABANK

CENTENNIAL SCHOLARSHIPS
year
pared for a lot more work than past carnival committees have 
felt necessary. Not only will they have to work more, but they 

will have to have imagination.
But first of all, why is the carnival committee itself per­

mitted to call for applications? Doesn't the applications
feel that it is competent to handle such a selection

-L
Six awards will be made annually, three to French- 

speaking candidates and three to English-speaking 
candidates for graduate and undergraduate students 

-in their second last year of a first university 
degree programme. Gradua^ awards are valued at 
$2,500 and undergraduate at $1,500- Closing date 

for this year‘s competition is
MARCH 15th

Further information and application forms: 

DIRECTOR OF AWARDS 
Association of Universities 

and Colleges of Canada 

151 Slater Street
Ottawa, Ontario ______________
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mittee
especially when the past carnival had so many follies.

Before the SRC or the committee hands out these positions,
committee should be set up to

A-
or approves them, however, a 
investigate every aspect of Winter Carnival from finances to 
queen selection. A brief should be prepared with actual stu­
dent opinion as gleaned through a survey on the past carnival 

it is still fresh in their minds as well as suggestions

0

while
for improvement by the students themselves.

With this information, the new, applications committee 
would be far better prepared to select a committee, if a Win­
ter Carnival, as such was found necessary at all.

Suggestions for actual program improvement might be to 
make the carnival such that more students could participate 

in it. Winter sports, such as tobogganing, bob sledding, tug 

of war, skating, ski-dooing, and sleight riding could be brought
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to the campus.
Entertainment for carnival needs a tremendous shakedown. 

Booking of groups should be considered immediately. Local 
talent could be considered. Perhaps Red 'n' Black could be 

held in conjunction with carnival.
These are personal suggestions. The SRC should investi­

gate carnival if it is going to prove itself to the students.

The 900 people who have 
joined Canadian University 
Service Overseas took on a 
tough job. Long hours. Little 
money. But the reward was 
in the response of people 
eager to help themselves. 
Now it's your turn. Write 
CUSO, 151 Slater Street, 
Ottawa.
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CUSO VisiEstablished in 1867, the Brunswickan is Canada's oldest 
student publication. It is published weekly for the students of 
the University of New Brunswick at Fredericton, N.B. Opinions 
expressed are not necessarily those of the Student Representa­
tive Council. Subscriptions $4 a year. Authorized as second 
class mail, Post Office De’oartment, Ottawa. The Brunswickan 
office is located at the Memorial Students Centre, UNB, 
Fredericton, N.3., telephone 475-5191. This paper was printed 
at Capital Free Press, Brunswick Street, Fredericton.

Editor-in-Chief
Sharon Wyman

The Canadian Peace Corps
Challenging summer positions are available 
in government departments across Canada;

Competitive salaries;
FULL TRAVEL EXPENSES PAID BY THE 

CENTENNIAL COMMISSION 
Undergraduate students wishing 
ployment in the public service in another 
province of Canada communicate with your 
University Student Placement Office for 
application forms and full particulars.
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v 65 Regent Street

Your shop for UNB 

RINGS in ladies' and 
gents designs Jor all

faculties.
Also UNB PINS,

CRESTS & CUFFLINKS 
/ 7.5-.#/82
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f - Managing Editor

Graeme Ross - DBusiness Manager
James Embury 

Sports Editor: Terry Thomas 
News Editor: Mary Wilson, John Oliver 
Features Editor: Steve Mac Far lane 
Layout Editor: Brian Stafford 
Cartoonist: George Phemister 
Contributors: Rick Simms, Gord Cunningham 
Photography: Trevor Gomes, Dan Doncaster 
Circulation Manager: Barbara Miller 
Typist: Christine Zachary
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